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15th August 2018

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Re: Concerns over new draft

I wish to express my concerns over Doctors having a restriction in their freedom of speech
in areas like euthanasia, gender fluidity and abortions. The public and employers can be
relied upon to ensure that opinions of Doctors are respectful and reasonable; and
therefore legislation is not required.

Doctors have a right to freedom of religion in the above matters, especially if they think
that their care of patients is compromised by and that certain actions as named above go
against the Hippocratic Oath.

Yours sincerely

Susan Garry




